
John Enoch

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Barbara Kreisman
Friday, May 13, 2016 11:52 AM
John Enoch
FW: Notice re KTEL-TV Reduced Power

Please enter into CDBS-thanks -maybe import the email--

From: Berman, Laura M. [mailto:LBerman@lermansenter.com]
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 11:47 AM
To: Barbara Kreisman <Barbara .Kreisman©fcc.gov >
Cc: Kevin Harding <Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov>; Corbett, Dennis P. <DCorbett@lermansenter.com>
Subject: Notice re KTEL-TV Reduced Power

Barbara,

I am sending this email at your request following your phone call earlier this morning with Dennis. This email serves as
notification pursuant to 73.1560(d) that KTEL-TV, Carlsbad, NM (Facility ID No. 83707) is operating at reduced power.

Regards,
Laura

PLEASE NOTE THE NEW OFFICE ADDRESS:

Laura M. Berman
Lerrna.n S enter PLLC
2001 L Street, NW I Suite 400
Washington, DC 20036
202.416.6792 (F)
202.293.7783 (F)
Iberrnan@lerrnansenter. corn

The entirety of this e-mail message and all attachments may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail, and delete this communication and all attachments from your computer or PDA.
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